
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

New Date for Sports Day – Friday 19th July 2024 

 

Unfortunately, we have made the decision to cancel Sports Day due to the amount of 

rainfall over the last few days and also the forecast for tomorrow and Friday. The ground is 

very saturated and will be unsafe to use this week.  

 

Our new date for Sports Day is Friday 19th July 2024. The arrangements for the day will stay 

exactly the same (we will be using the top field). The forecast for next week is looking 

positive, however if necessary, the back-up date is Monday 22nd.  

 

Parking will be very limited around Meden as Hetts Lane also have their Sports Day on 

Friday morning. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Miss Stretton  

 

(PE Lead) 

 

 
 


